
Castle Aggregate 
549 East Cucharras, Street Colorado Springs, CO 80919 Ph:719-598-0215 Fax:719-598-3053 

February 3, 2020 
Tim Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us 
 
Re: Pikeview Quarry Amendment  M-1977-211 AM-04  
 
 Tim: 
Thank you for taking time with us on Friday. Our meeting resulted in the following items being resolved: 

• DRMS Board Date will be March 25, 2020 
• All relevant information shall be provided to DRMS by February 26, 2020 to allow ample time for review 

and bond calculation. 
• Prehearing Conference the week of March 9, 2020. 
• Stantec will provide stability information in a format that can be used by DRMS with their existing 

software. DRMS will conduct an internal review and not a third party review. 
• ASTM earthworks commentary will be added to the amendment as reviewed. 
• Revegetation commentary will be added to the amendment as reviewed. 
• Commentary as to the French Drains and as filled Area H. 
• As built drawings and reports will be provided monthly during construction and finals at the end 

of construction. 

Sincerely, 

 
Castle Aggregates 
 Attn: Jerald Schnabel 
 549 Cucharras Street 
 Colorado Springs CO 80919 
 Email: Jerald_schnabel@castleaggregate.com 
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